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27th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We would like to warmly invite you to our Year 2 Harvest Festival celebration on 
Friday 7th October 2022 at 2pm. The children have been busy practising their songs 
and poems and are excited to share them with you. 

The celebration will be held in the hall and we would like to invite 2 parents per child. 
Children from Reception and Year 1, together with any siblings of children in Year 2 
will be invited to watch the performance in the hall, the rest of the school will watch 
via teams in their classrooms. It is likely that the performance will last 35 minutes; 
you are very welcome to leave with your children at this time.   

From 3rd October, we will be collecting donations of tinned produce which will be 
given to Ashford Foodbank. We hope you will support us with this. 

We look forward to welcoming you into school.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Hunt and Miss Stonehouse 

Year 2 Teachers 

 

 

 


